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Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
I am writing in response to your request for information made under the 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 in relation to Non-Emergency Patient 
Transport Services (NEPTS). 
 
You asked: All questions are shown as received by the Trust. 
Please can you share the following information related to Non-Emergency 
Patient Transport Services (NEPTS) at your Trust. 
 
• Who is your current provider(s)? 
• What is the average annual contract value? 
• What is the anticipated termination date for the contract? 
 
Trust response: 
Under Section 21 of the Act we are not required to provide information in 
response to a request if the information is already reasonably accessible to 
you.  The information you requested is available from the trust website 
WWW.MTW.NHS.UK Please enter couriers, taxis, and non-patient 
transport services into the search box and the response will be shown. 
Alternatively, please use the following link: https://www.mtw.nhs.uk/wp-
content/uploads/2022/11/Couriers-taxis-and-non-patient-transport-
services.281022.pdf  
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